St Mary's Primary School, Overton, 
Governors' Meeting 28th March 2017

Louise Williams, the newly appointed Head teacher, was introduced to the governors. She will be taking up the position at the start of the Autumn term, and in the meantime Darren Morris will be continuing in the role of acting Head. We are delighted to welcome Louise who was named Wales Head of the Year for 2016 for her work at her present school, Gwernymynydd Primary.
It was felt that the governors should have a higher profile in school so four Link Governor Roles were created:FoundationPhase;Improving Standards of Working; RE; Developing Distributed Leadership in School.
Governors assigned to these links would visit during school time to gain a better understanding of what was being done and to give the governors greater visibility within school.
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